
United Nations, NGO SECTION, DESA 
1 UN Plaza, Room DC1-1477, New York, NY 10817 

tel: (212) 963-8652 / fax: (212) 963-9248 
www.un.org/esa/coordination/ngo 

email: desangosection@un.org 
 

 
New York, 22 July 2008 

 
Dear Sir/Madame, 
 
We would like to inform you that the Economic and Social Council, at its Substantive Session of July 
2008, decided to grant Special consultative status to the organization "Women's Health and Education 
Centre" 
 
The organization may now designate official representatives to the United Nations - to the United 
Nations Headquarters in New York and the United Nations offices in Geneva and Vienna. Designated 
representatives can pick up their passes in person at the designated site. Needless to say, the regular 
presence of your organization will allow your organization to implement effectively and fruitfully the 
provisions for this consultative relationship The form for designating representatives can be downloaded 
from our web site: www.un.org/esa/coordination/ngo
 
Please note, in particular, Parts II, IV, V and VII of the Council Resolution 1996/31, describing the 
procedures for carrying out your consultative relationship with the Council. Also, kindly note Part IX, 
paragraph 61c which requests that organizations in General and Special consultative status submit 
quadrennial reports on their activities. Your first report covering the period 2008-2011 should be 
submitted to the Committee in 2012. You will be advised of the modalities for completing your sport in 
due course Meanwhile, we suggest that you maintain detailed records of your activities. 
 
The United Nations issues a calendar of meetings and conferences, which can be obtained by your 
representatives at the United Nations sites. Latest information in regards to upcoming conferences and 
events, insulting the work of the Economic and Social Council, can be found on our website. 
 
Finally, should you wish to indicate your status with the United Nations on your letterhead, please use 
the following wording: "NGO in Special Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of 
the United Nations". The United Nations emblem may not be used, unless express approval has been 
granted by the Legal Office of the United Nations. This is neither granted for stationery use, nor for any 
printed materials describing your organization. 
 
We look forward to a productive relationship with your organization and its representatives, 
 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 
Hanifa Mezoui, Chief 
NGO Section / DESA 

 
Women's Health and Education Centre 
300 Stafford St, #265 
Springfield, MA 01104 
United States 
E-mail. Rita@WomensHealthSection.com 
FAX: 413 733 0425 
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